
Dear Reviewers: 

 

Thank you very much for your comments and suggested changes concerning our manuscript entitled 

“Difficult airway due to cervical haemorrhage caused by spontaneous rupture of a parathyroid adenoma: 

a case report” (NO: 81965). Those comments are all valuable and very helpful for revising and 

improving our manuscript. We have studied comments carefully and have made correction 

which we hope meet with approval. A point-by-point response to your suggestions is as flowing: 

 

1. The relationship and mechanism between hyperparathyroidism and spontaneous cervical 

haemorrhage of a parathyroid adenoma has been added in the discussion of the manuscript. 

2. According to the records, we show the process of the event in chronological order (Figure 

3) and add in the manuscript. 

3. We added patient information, including weight, height, BMI and laboratory data in the 

manuscript, but according to the requirements of the submission system, the above 

information cannot be summarized in a table. We also upload the table as table file, hoping 

it can be useful. 

Personal information, family history and laboratory examinations 

Personal information  

Age(years) 64 

Height(cm) 170 

Weight(kg) 75 

BMI 24.5 

Sleep apnea denial 

Family history denial 

Laboratory examinations  

  Haemoglobin concentration(g/L) 124  

  Leukocyte count( 109/L) 9.06  

Neutrophil ratio 0.847 

 

4. The patient denies the history of sleep apnea which has been added in the manuscript. 

5. It is a pity that we didn't leave the external photograph of the patient's neck and jaw. 

 

We tried our best to improve the manuscript and made some changes in the manuscript. These 

changes will not influence the content and framework of the paper. We appreciate for your warm work 

earnestly, and hope that the correction will meet with approval. Once again, thank you very much for 



your comments and suggestions. Once again, thank you very much for your comments and 

suggestions. 

 

Thank you and best regards. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 


